Strasbourg, 7 May 2024

Dear Minister,

| would like to congratulate you on your appointment as Minister for Foreign Affairs of
the Republic of Serbia. | sincerely wish you every success in your new function, which
comes at a time of enormous challenges for our continent.

Since it joined the Council of Europe in 2003, your country has been a highly
appreciated member of our Organisation. Our co-operation remains an essential
contribution to European democratic security and stability. | am confident that this
positive relation will be continued under your tenure.

Yours sincerely,

Marija Pejgingvié Buri¢

/
Mr Marko Burié
Minister for Foreign Affairs
Republic of Serbia
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